THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER:
TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE: 

 February 20, 2024
SUBJECT: 
Lack of Subs for Custodians on Leave
DISCUSSION:

Currently, we have been unable to find subs for our full-time custodians when they use their sick and vacation time.  See the charts below for November: 
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We would ask the board to consider hiring two more full-time custodial substitutes.  This would bring the total to four for the district.  These would be full-time, two-hundred-sixty-day positions and would be used to substitute for custodians when they are on leave.  The cost for two additional positions would be $ 100,084 including benefits.  
